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Mr. Willhoite,
 
Good afternoon.  This is Adam Mellen from ODOT District 3 here in Ashland and I am contacting you
concerning the subject matter.  Due to the project being having no impact within the floodplain, I
have attached the signed letter of exemption.  Furthermore, I have attached a copy of the
construction plans for the subject culvert replacement project and FEMA FIRM panel with project
location.  Hard copies of these documents will be mailed to your office.  Please review these
documents and contact me with any questions or concerns you may have with documents or project
regarding floodplain impacts.
 
In order to complete the environmental coordination for the project, ODOT requires documentation
from your office stating approval of the floodplain coordination documents.  If you have no
comments, please send our office a signed approval letter.  A scanned and emailed copy of the
approval letter will suffice.  If you have any questions with this request, please contact me to
discuss.  Thanks for your assistance in this matter.
 
Adam Mellen, P.E.

Transportation Engineer/Project Manager
ODOT District 3 Engineering Dept. – Design Section
906 Clark Avenue, Ashland, Ohio 44805
419.207.7179
transportation.ohio.gov
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